
NOTICE OF MEETING 

CHANGE 

 

The Leeds Water Works Board Meeting 

that was scheduled for September 18, 

2025 will be held on September 25, 2025 

at 4:00pm. 

This will be in combination with a  

Water Works Board Work Session 

scheduled for that day, that will be held 

at 3:00pm. 

These meetings will be held at the Leeds 

Water Works office, 8651 Thornton 

Avenue, Leeds, AL 

Thank you, 


